New Highland Elementary
Special Called Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
April 8, 2009
    
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Wednesday, April 8, 2009 at 2:31 pm in Ms. Goff’s office.

 
Members present included:  Jackie Gibbons, Connie Goff, Joan Hill, Pancy Jones, and Lana Mitchell.

Agenda---Mrs. Goff informed the committee of her decision to hire Melanie Barnes to fill the primary certified position.  One other certified vacancy is posted as anticipated, if the vacancy becomes an actual vacancy, she will consider selecting a replacement from the candidates previously interviewed.   

 Meeting was adjourned at 2:38.
